From: Robert Green
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: Proposed Amendment to the Zoning Bylaw To Allow 29 Story Towers

Date: April 11, 2021 9:16:26 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are long-time residents of White Rock, having lived here for the past 42 years. We strongly oppose changing the current zoning bylaw to allow still higher towers in the City of White Rock. In our view there are too many high towers here already, which should never have been allowed to proceed. Now, we are stuck with them. White Rock has a small seaside atmosphere, the charm of which we are quickly losing. We do not see how a city with as geographically small a footprint as White Rock, can support a further influx of residents, traffic and parking which is already in a congested state.

Please ask our council to vote NO to the proposed amendment of the zoning bylaw to allow 29 story towers.

Hopefully, Robert & Sharon Green